
.hr Domain Management Committee composed of Leda Lepri, MSc, Associate Professor
Gordan Gledec, PhD, Zlatko Makar, LLB, Matija Nalis, Vanja Librić Radojević, PME, on the
session held on June 13th 2014, based upon the Article 4, Item 1 of the Ordinance on the
Organisation and Management of the National Top-level Domain has brought the following

Interpretation of the decision of the right of the legal entities established in the EU

Legal entities with business establishment in one of the Member States of the European
Union are allowed to use VAT (value added tax number) as an identifier.

Explanation

As decided by the Committee on the date of February 3 rd 2014, legal entities with business
establishment in one of the Member States of the European Union are allowed to register
payable secondary domains without registered representative office, branch or any other
organizational form in the Republic of Croatia.

In the explanation of the Decision  it is stated that due to the technical execution of the
Decision it is necessary that the entities to whom the Decision is referred to have personal
identification number (OIB).

Since the technical obstacles relevant to the registration of the legal entities with business
establishment  in  EU  have  been  removed  and  that  technical  usage  of  the  personal
identification number (OIB) is not necessary,  entities to whom the Decision is referred to
are  allowed  to  use  VAT  identifier  (value  added  tax  identification  number)  instead  of
personal identification number (OIB).
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